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2001 South State Street, #N2-100
Salt Lake City, UT 84114

Subject: 9o-day Notice
Dear Mr. Graham:

Pursuant to Section 2.4 of the Master Interlocal Agreement between the Greater
Salt Lake Municipal Services District (the “MSD”), Salt Lake County (the “County”), and
the five metro townships in Salt Lake County, dealing with municipal, administrative,
and operational services (the “Master Interlocal Agreement”), the MSD is authorized to
modify (increase or decrease) the level of any specified Municipal or related
Administrative Service if the MSD provides at least ninety (90) days prior written notice
to the County of such change.

After thorough and informed consideration, the Trustees of the MSD have
determined that it is their desire, in the best interest of the MSD and the metro
townships served by the MSD, for the MSD to take over certain components of the
services which, to date, have been provided to the MSD by the County pursuant to the
Master Interlocal Agreement. This letter shall serve as the notice required by the above
referenced Section 2.4 of the Master Interlocal Agreement.

The MSD intends and desires to fully take over responsibility for finances, as
described in the Master Interlocal Agreement, beginning January 1, 2019. The MSD
intends and desires to fully take over responsibility for Planning and Development, as
detailed in Section 1.1.C. and Attachment C of the Master Interlocal Agreement, no later
than August 31, 2019. These dates were chosen to allow for the necessary preparation
and coordination between the MSD and the County to seamlessly transition these
services from the County to the MSD.
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If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me
for further discussion of this matter.

Respectfully,

Bar{.Barker, General Manager

cc:  Darrin Casper, Chief Financial Officer
Scott Baird, Public Works Director
Gavin Anderson, Salt Lake County District Attorney’s Office




